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NEW NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR JOINS RUH 

 
Mrs Moira Brennan, who lives in Bathampton, has joined the Board of the 
Royal United Hospital, Bath as a non-executive director for the period 1st 
February 2008 to 31st January 2012 with a remuneration of £5,875 per 
annum. 
 
Moira graduated from the University of Bath with a BSc (Hons) in Business 
Administration and went on to become a Fellow of the Institute of Chartered 
Accountants in England and Wales. 
 
She progressed from Audit Assistant to Senior Tax Manager with Arthur 
Andersen and later became Finance Director for AstraZeneca UK Marketing 
Company.  Moira is currently Director of Strategic Finance, Royal Mail Letters. 
 
James Carine, Chairman of RUH says: “We are delighted to welcome such a 
highly qualified and experienced professional to the Board, particularly as she 
will hold a crucial role chairing our Audit Committee”.      
 
This appointment has been made in accordance with the OCPA Code of 
Practice.  All non-executive appointments are made on merit and political 
activity plays no part in the selection process.  Mrs Brennan has declared no 
political activity in the last five years and does not hold any other ministerial 
appointments. 
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For more information please contact: 
Anita Houlding, Communications officer. Telephone 01225 825799. 
 


